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I have just travelled 3,000 kms in NSW over a 25 day period. We drove from Uralla to 
Currabubulla , north of Tamworth to Adaminaby, through the Snowy Mountains National Park, 
then to Wagga Wagga, Tamara, Barmedman, Lake Cargellico, Trang’s, Pilliga, Bingara then back 
to Uralla. 
In those nearly 4 weeks we saw one group of 3 macropods, none anywhere else.  
I had also returned from a trip to Casino and Grafton and again didn’t see any macropods.  
The New England Hwy between Tamworth and Uralla, and between Black Mountain and 
Tenterfield are notorious for squashed by vehicles,,wildlife,  mainly macropods. I’ve travelled this 
stretched of road 4 times this year and not seen one dead kangaroo. They just aren’t any. 


